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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Well done to all the children who were recognised in Assembly this morning for their good       
attitude to reading and their fantastic behaviour.  Well done also to those children chosen as 
star workers for the term by their teachers.  It is a pleasure to be able to award the children 
for all the fantastic achievements they have made this past term.  We will be awarding our 
100% attenders certificates and prizes after the holidays.   
 

A massive thank you to our Y5 and 6 children who very reverently presented the stations of the 
cross to us on Thursday morning.  They had worked so hard to prepare and present each of the 
stations and they made it a thoughtful and interactive experience as we walked the way of the 
cross with them.  
 

The children all received a palm cross from the parish at the end of the service to remind them 
of the journey they had taken with Jesus.  
 

Thank you also to our PTFA for organising the Easter bonnet parade , the school disco and the 
raffle this last week.  The hats and baskets on display on the parade were of a very high calibre 
and I know  our judges found choosing the winners especially hard.  Well done parents on all your 
hard work on producing such wonderful bonnets.   
 

Over the Easter holidays we are having the hall floor sanded and resealed. This is an expensive 
job and we will be asking the children to be very careful in the new term not to drag chairs 
across the hall floor in order to preserve its life.  We are committed to continue to refurbish 
and upkeep our school. Donations to our school building fund can be made through parent pay, we 
request Ã30 a year and this is vital in helping us to fund building and refurbishment pro-
grammes, especially when school budgets are becoming tighter.  Thank you to all our families 
who have already contributed to this.   
 

We wish you all a restful and happy Easter break and I look forward to welcoming the children 
back to school on the 29th March at 8:45am.  
 

Please note on the 2nd May there is a polling day in school, this is on the Thursday of the first 
week back to school.  School will therefore be closed to pupils on the 2nd May, we will expect to 
see children back to school on Friday 3rd May at 8:45am  
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Silver Rockstar badges have been awarded to: 
 

Y2/3 - Jessica & Sophie-Rose 

Y4/5 -  Leo 

Y5/6 -  Aksels & Abi-Mae 

Gold Rockstar badges have been awarded to: 
 

Y2/3 - Fern, Jayden, Noah & Sam 

Y4/5 - Iago 

Bronze Rockstar badges have been awarded to: 
 

Y2/3 - Zach 

Y4/5 - Emmanuel 

The Y3/4 runners did really well in the cross country on 
Wednesday 10th April.  Aleks was outstanding and won 
the Y3 boys' race in a very tight finish. 
 

Penny-Mae was an excellent 10th in the Y3 girls while 
Kymani was 11th and Bonnie 20th in the Y4 races.       
Everyone finished their race and were really supportive 
of each other. 
 

Our top finisher the week before from Y5 was Nikola. 
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The following children were nominated by their 
teachers to receive a Commendation letter as 
recognition for setting an excellent example in 
school this term:  

  Nur   Wayde & Allie 

 

  Rec/Y1  Kinsley & Mahbir  

 

  Y1/2   Niall & Isaac 

 

  Y2/3   Alice, Layla & Aleks  

 

  Y4/5   Miley & Evie-Mai  

 

  Y5/6   Reese & Corey  

      



Attendance & Punctuality Week beginning 1st April 2019 

Congratulations to Y1/2 for winning the Attendance Award and 
Rec/Y1 & Y2/3 for winning the Punctuality Award. 

Whole School Week beg 01.04.2019  

Rec 96.2% 

Y1/2 99.6% 

Y2/3 93.1% 

Y4/5 93.0% 

Y5/6 96.9% 

Overall 95.8% 

If you are calling regarding a child in the 2õs unit or Nursery please use:  
01543 226094 

 
If you are calling regarding a child in school please use 01543 226090 

Thank you 

Contact telephone numbers: 
 

Due to health and safety please do not 
bring your dogs onto the school premises.   

Dogs are not permitted past the school 
gates. 

Thank you 

to the following children who celebrated their Birthdays this 
week & during the Easter Holidays 

 

Evie (Rec), Alan (Y1/2), Max (Y4/5) & Mia (Y5/6) 

Before & After School 
Clubs 

Gymnastics 
Y1-6 
8-8:45am 

April 29 
May 13 & 20 
June 3rd, 10 & 17 
July 1st 

Athletics 
(Multi-Skills) 
Y1-4 
3:15-4:15pm 

April 30 
May 7, 14, 21 
June 4, 11, 18 & 25 
July 2 

Netball Club 
Y4/5/6 
3:15-4pm 

May 9, 16, 23 
June 6, 13, 20, 27 
July 4, 11 

Hockey Club 
Y4/5/6 
3:30-4:30pm 

May 3, 10, 17, 24 
June 7, 14, 21, 28 
July  5, 12 

REMINDER to all parents / carers 

LATE charges will apply if your 
child /children are collected late.  
This applies to 2õs Unit, Nursery & 

Afterschool club 


